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Dale Mabry Highway Roadway Lighting Maintenance at W. Humphrey Street 254677-5-07

Project Details
Work Type Safety Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits Daley Mabry Hwy at

Humphrey St
Project Start Design

Underway/Construction
Starts Fall of 2021

City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy
Construction Cost $73,575.31
Estimated
Completion

Early 2022

Contractor Cone & Graham, Inc.

Contact Information
Construction Manager
  Randy Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This design-build project is making improvements to roadway
lighting at Dale Mabry Highway and W. Humphrey Street in
Hillsborough County. 

Improvements include retrofitting existing roadway lighting fixtures
with LED luminaries and installation of new light poles hardware as
necessary to light the roadway to current standards.  

Status: Design phase ongoing, construction is anticipated to begin
fall of 2021 


